
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
All freshmen who need a school Chromebook: Please make sure to get a Chromebook contract from your Social 
Studies teacher OR in the Library.   It is important for you and your parent to sign this contract at your earliest 
convenience.  Students without a Chromebook, will not be able to do all of your school work. 
 
Swimming practice will be today (8/14) from 3 to 5.  Tryouts will start Monday, August 18.  Please see Mrs. 
Soksoda for any questions. 
 
Youth Options Shasta is excited to announce their annual Shasta Youth Peer Court Recruitment Event happen-
ing on Wednesday, August 27, 2025, from 5—6:30pm on the 2nd floor of the U.S. Bank building (1700 Pine 
Street, Redding).  This event is a great opportunity for local youth to get involved in their community, build 
leadership skills, and gain real courtroom experience by volunteering as part of our Peer Court team.  (for more 
information, call or email Jamie Richardson:  530-244-7194 or Jamie@YOShasta.org) 
 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE:  You are not to be in the parking lot at lunch for  any reason with-
out an OCP.  Students found to be in the parking lot at anytime during the school day without an OCP will have 
consequences. 
 
REMINDER FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE:  Phones are not to be out during class time.  This in-
cludes when going to the restroom, library, office, etc.  Administration will be doing random phone sweeps 
throughout the semester.  Don’t be caught with your phone out! 
 
 
REMINDER FROM THE ATTENDANCE OFFICE; you MUST check into the attendance office when ar-
riving at school even 1 minute late or returning to campus after having left campus with an OCP so that we are 
aware that you are back on campus. By stopping by the attendance office and checking in, this will help prevent 
calls home, possible cuts and other attendance issues. 
 
 
 
 


